
July 3, 2012 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord New Hampshire 03301-2429 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Granite State 
COMMUNICATIONS" 

RE: DT 12-160 

reliable neighbors 

T 603.529.9911 F 603.529.1020 
600 South Stark Highway, PO BOX 87 
South Weare, NH 03281 

Intrastate Access Rate Reform 

Enclosed are originals and two (2) copies each of finalized revisions to our NHPUC No. 
7 Telephone Tariff relating to FCC mandated Intrastate Access Reform which has been 
approved by the NHPUC in DT 12-160. An electronic version of this filing has also 
been emailed this date to executivedirector@puc.nh.gov. 

Please call me at 529-6221 or email me at bstafford@gsn.net if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

William R. Stafford 
Chief Operating Officer 

WRS/jml 

Enclosures 
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